
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE CITY 
COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PICO RIVERA ON 

THE FISCAL YEAR 2024-25 (YEAR 2) 
PRELIMINARY BUDGET & FIVE-YEAR CAPITAL 

IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the City of Pico Rivera City 
Council to receive and consider all evidence and reports relative to the application described 
below: 
 
WHEN:    Tuesday, June 11, 2024 
 
TIME:     6:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE:    City of Pico Rivera, City Council Chambers 
     6615 Passons Boulevard 
     Pico Rivera, CA  90660 
 
TELEPHONE:    (562) 801-4389 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN: City Council is to conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, June 11, 
2024, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers for the purpose of discussing the Fiscal Year 
2024-25 (Year 2) Preliminary Budget & Five-Year Capital Improvement Program. 
 
PERSONS INTERESTED IN THIS MATTER may do so in the following ways: 
 

 (1) Turn your TV to Channel 3;  
 (2) City’s website at https://bit.ly/picorivera-ctv3live .  
 (3) Email public comments to publiccomments@pico-rivera.org prior to 4:00 p.m. on the day 

of the meeting;  
 (4) Attend the Public Hearing in person 

 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disability Act of 1990, the City of Pico Rivera is committed 
to providing reasonable accommodations for a person with a disability.  Please contact the City 
Clerk’s Office at (562) 801-4389 if special program accommodations are necessary and/or if 
program information is needed in an alternative format.  Special requests must be made in a 
reasonable amount of time in order that accommodations can be arranged. 

Jonathan Barron
Cross-Out


